Dear Dunham Families,

We are nearing that point in the school year, where we start to begin making plans for next year! It's so important
that we have accurate enrollment numbers for next year’s classes. As per our charter petition, your child has
priority to continue his/her elementary education here. Please submit this form by Feb 15t to help us get
accurate enrollment numbers for next year. Thank you very much!

Student Name:

Yes, I plan on having my child(ren) continue attending Dunham School.

No, I will be ___moving changing schools other:

Name of Parent/Guardian

Signature of Parent/Guardian Date

Dunham School is a public school which does not discriminate against any student, teacher, or employee on the basis of race, color, national and ethnic origin,
religion, gender, social or economic status or special needs.
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Musical Theatre Workshop
Dunham Students Grade’s K-2nd

Crystal Cave

A fun version of Snow, lgit_e!

Begins February 6, 3019

Wednesdays (1:30-3:00 Dunham Community Room)
Rehearsals |

February 6, 13,27 March 6, 13,20 April3,10,234 May1l, 8
Dress Rehearsals:

May 13, 15, 16

Performs

May 17,2019 5PM

Workshop *Fee: $100 (payments made to Dunham School)

Fill out information and return with payment ASAP.

Enrollment is limited. Attendance to ALL rehearsals, dress rehearsals &
performances required. Once we receive forms & payment for 25
students, class will be closed. Families will receive a confirmation email
of enrollment once form & payment are received.

e
Grade
Parents Name
Email Address
Phone

Contact Dana Davis with any questions regarding the workshop.
danadavis4aris@hotmail.com 415/302-7972







